
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Cape May Planning Board  

Legal Notice 

 
Public Notice is hereby given to all persons that the following action was taken by the City of Cape 

May Planning Board at their meeting held on November 27, 2018: 

Minutes from meetings on October 9, 2018 were adopted by the membership.  

Members of the Cape May Housing Authority, the Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Committee, the 

Seawall/Promenade Improvement Advisory Committee, and the Lafayette Street Park Advisory 

Committee, presented their Master Plan Reexamination recommendations to the membership. 

An update was given by Board Engineer, Craig Hurless, regarding the progress of the Master 

Advisory Committee’s work.  

All documents, application(s), actions and decisions of the Board are on file and available for 

review in our City Hall Construction/Zoning Office, 643 Washington Street, Cape May, NJ.  The 

Board’s meeting dates, minutes and legal notices are also posted on the City’s website.  This notice 

is being given in compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act and The Municipal Land Use 

Law, Chapter 291, of the State of New Jersey. 

      

 

       Tricia Oliver   

       Board Assistant 
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